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Easter 2019 

 

 

Dear friends of St. Dunstan, 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

I am so grateful for your presence through the season of Lent. Your 

perseverance through the chair arrangement as we faced difficult issues 

revealed your gracious nature! You are all true visions of God All-

Loving. 

 

This Easter season we are back in a circle and will skip through portions of 

the Revelation to John. My hope is that we will become encircled by the Visio 

Dei (the Vision of God) that is presented in these readings: God is our 

Source and our End, God has all things in God’s hands, God is our 

helper, God is with us, God is our temple and God is at the point of 

return. 

 

These Visions of God will, I hope, inspire a vision of our lives so that we can 

see ourselves the way God sees us: true visions of God All-Loving. 

 

Thank you for your gifts of time, talent and treasure to this place. May you 

know the dynamic presence of the risen Christ in your homes, places of 

school and work, and in your relationships. 

 

With Love, 

 
the Reverend David Taylor 

 

p.s. please use the Easter Envelope to offer a special Easter offering this 

season in gratitude to God. I am very grateful for your gifts. They ensure 

we continue to offer God’s ministry to Aldergrove and the wider Valley. 
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